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Dear Parent/Carer

Open Evening – Wednesday 3 October 2018

I am writing to invite you to our Open Evening on Wednesday 3 October, from 6pm to 8pm, to meet our 
staff, see our students at work and view our fantastic, modern facilities.

I am aware that you are about to make an important decision which will affect the next five years of your 
child’s life and I would like to help you make the best choice.  I hope that attending our Open Evening will 
play a large part in simplifying your decision.  It is only natural that you may be anxious about the transition 
between primary and secondary school and this will allow you to ask questions and discuss your needs or 
concerns with staff.  There will be a short presentation at the start of the evening, after which you will be 
welcome to view the whole school.  If you are unable to attend the Open Evening, or simply wish to see the
school at work during the day, we will be happy to organise a tour for you on Thursday 4 October or Friday 
5 October.   Please telephone our reception in the first instance and we will arrange an appointment for 
you. 

Please find enclosed our Prospectus which will give you an insight into the way we work at Looe 
Community Academy.  Our school website holds further information and news events at 
www.looe.cornwall.sch.uk.   We continue to be a successful school with pleasing exam results this summer.

Our conversion to an Academy is testament to our success and our previous specialist college status of 
Performing Arts, Maths and Computing continues to be embedded within our practice.  In April 2017 we 
combined with other local schools to form the South East Cornwall Multi Academy Regional Trust (SMART) 
to ensure further collaboration and opportunities locally.  Our most recent Ofsted inspection in July 2015 
once again judged us to be ‘good’ and success like this means our academy will be a very popular choice.  
Living in the designated area does not automatically secure a place; it is therefore important that you make 
Looe your first choice preference and make an online application or return your application form to your 
primary school by the deadline of 31 October 2018.

I look forward to meeting you.  Together we can ensure the next five years of your child’s education get off 
to a really good start.

Yours sincerely

 Mr Scott Yalden 
 Acting Headteacher

Looe Community Academy is a member of SMART (South East Cornwall Multi Academy Regional Trust),
an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company number 7542166.

SMART’s registered office is at saltash.net Community School, Wearde Road, Saltash, Cornwall, PL12 4AY.


